
 

1-E-24-RZ 

Planning Commissioners, 

 

I spent some time last week looking over this request and visiting this site, as well as, spoke with the 

Town of Farragut and residents living in this area. 

I would like to respectfully ask that you consider several conditions in regards to road improvements, 

vegetative buffers, stormwater plans, and any other efforts that might mitigate adverse impacts to the 

area.  Based on existing development of adjacent properties and others nearby, I support staff’s 

recommendation of 3du/acre with conditions. 

Thank you for your time, service, and consideration. 

 

In Service, 

Kim Frazier 

Knox County Commission 

At Large, Seat 11 


